Montyville to hold hearing on its affordable
housing plan

f v = o &

Published June 04. 2022 2:43PM | Updated June 04. 2022 10:08PM

Montville — The Planning and Zoning Commission will hold a public hearing on June 28 at 6 p.m. in the Council
Chambers of the Town Hall to get public input on the commission’s draft 2022 affordable housing plan.

At the public hearing. individuals may be heard and the commission will accept written communication.

Members of the public can send questions or comments ahead of the hearing to Montville Planning Director Liz
Burdick by calling (860) §48-6779 or by emailing Iburdick@montville-org, or by contacting Southeastern CT
Council of Governments Deputy Director Amanda Kennedy by email at akennedy@seccog.org.

A copy of the draft plan is available on the town's website at bit.ly/mthousing22.



